ANDAMAN & NICOBAR ADMINISTRATION
DIRECTORATE OF TRIBAL WELFARE

------------------

Please find enclosed a letter dated 2nd September 2003 from the
Joint Secretary “ SHAYOG” (Assdciation of disabled persons) A&N
Islands, Port Blair addressed to Chief Secretary, A & N Adminisiration
conveying formation of A & N handicapped Persons Association. In
this connection it is stated that the Tribal Welfare Department is not
dealing with the matter relating to the Handicapped persons. Instead this
subject is dealt by the Social Welfare section of the Secretariat.
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